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September 27, 2019

Silver Hawk Water Customer
Re: Silver Hawk initial Tariff Filing

Dear Silver Hawk Water System Customer,

The Silver Hawk Water Company is filing their initial tariff with the Washington State Utilities and
Transportation Commission (UTC). The UTC is the governmental agency tasked with ensuring
that water companies and other regulated industries are charging appropriately for your water
service. This tariff filing will be posted on-line on the UTC website once their review of the tariff
is complete: www.utc.wa.gov/regulatedIndustries/utilities/water . The UTC can also be reached at:
621 Woodland Square Loop SE, Lacey, WA 98503; or 360-664-1160.

Your water rates and fees will not change, and any future changes will be approved by the UTC
before being placed into effect. Your current water rates are as follows:

$21.75 — Base Rate

$3.45/per 100 cf. — 0-600 cf.

$4.45/per 100 cf. — 601-1,600 cf.
$5.50/per 100 cf. — anything over 1,601 cf.

Once UTC review is complete, you may obtain a copy of the tariff filing from the UTC webpage, or
via e-mail from Northwest Water Systems, the management agency contracted by Silver Hawk
Water. Information for contacting Northwest Water is located above as well as on your utility bill.

Silver Hawk Water looks forward to continue serving you as a UTC regulated water utility.

Sincerely
NORTHWEST WATER SYSTEMS, INC.
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Stephanie Yount
Utility Billing Manager



